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  With the 2013 season already started in parts of the country, and the free 

manifold deadline behind us. I would ask, if anyone has any problems with 

the new manifold please drop me an e-mail and let me know. 

  That said, we have already had NCS Race #1 in Marana, Az., with everyone 

that attended having a good time. The next NCS Race that I will be attending 

will be Race #3 at Newton Park, hope we have a great turnout there as we 

have a great opportunity to showcase ourselves with this race. 

  Something that has been asked several times the last couple of years is, why 

we do not have the NCS Races on Sat/Sun instead. Some feel this would help 

the locals who want to make the race. If you have an opinion on this matter 

we would appreciate your input. So please e-mail myself and DC on this 

matter. 

  We will be putting a newsletter together for June, if you have anything you 

would like put in it, send your information to us, (results/ schedules/ write 

ups/ etc). Remember the more we have, the better it will be. 

  The next NCS Race up is, race #2 in Burleson, Texas, at DFW Speedway, on 

May 24th & 25, I hope there is a good turnout for this race. 

 

Tony 

 

      

        

  


